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Year 1 Grandparent Visitor 

08.02.2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

When the children in Year 1 come back after half term, they will be doing a new history topic; Are iPads 

more fun than toys from the past? 

 

As part of this topic, we will be learning about how life was different when their Grandparents were young. 

We will also look at how technology, schools and toys have changed over the years.  

 

I would like to ask if any Grandparents would like to come into school as a guest speaker, to share their 

own stories about how things have changed from when they were young.  

 

I am hoping to invite Grandparents into school on Thursday 22nd February- I can be flexible with times 

depending on your availability.  

 

If your Grandparent is interested, please let me know either via telephone or on drop off/collection.  

 

Thanks for your support! 

 

Many thanks, 
Mrs Leigh 
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